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Urgent Harvest Appeal 

It is the time of year for our annual Harvest Appeal!  

With the cost of living ever rising there are so many who are experiencing 
food insecurity right here in our local Bristol community. Our funds are 
under immense pressure, but our inclusive, open door policy means that 
nobody who needs help is turned away. This year, more than ever, we 
are relying on your support at Harvest time to keep our foodbank 
running.  

We would be so grateful for donations of any of the items below: 

Food:  Anything in tins or ambient packaging. We are happy to take 
Harvest donations of fresh fruit and vegetables on Mondays or Tuesdays 
before 12.30pm  

Toiletries: Nappies (all sizes), all toiletry items, eg. shower gel, shampoo, 
toothpaste, toothbrushes, sanitary pads, hand wash, bubble bath 

Funds:  Should you wish to make a financial donation we can accept cash, 
cheques payable to ‘The Sisters of the Church’ or via bank transfer: Sort 
code 08-92-99, account number 65075960. 

There is no deadline for donations, and we can take deliveries of 
non-perishable items Monday-Wednesday at any time before 12.30pm. 

With many thanks and all Harvest time blessings 

 

Rev Sr Teresa Mary CSC 

Sister in Charge​
 

email: bristoladmin@sistersofthechurch.org 


